

## AIRPORT NOTICE 2019-68

**TO:** Airport Tenants and Vendors

**DATE:** August 27, 2019

SUBJECT: Truck Traffic on West Northern Lights Boulevard

Dear Airport Tenants:

Residents of Turnagain Community Council have expressed concerns regarding airport tenant generated truck traffic frequently utilizing West Northern Lights Boulevard, which runs through their neighborhood and directly past Turnagain Elementary School. The school year has started, and the surrounding community has a higher level of sensitivity regarding truck traffic within proximity to heavily used pedestrian areas, particularly near elementary schools.

The Airport is requesting tenants and their suppliers utilize International Airport Road to Postmark Drive to serve the North Airpark as the preferred route for daily truck traffic. The Airport values the long-standing relationship with the surrounding community and strives to continue to uphold being a good neighbor. We ask that you take this into consideration as you conduct business and plan out your daily operations.

Sincerely,

Jim Szczesniak Airport Manager